

May 13, 1996

Martin J. Chávez, Mayor

J. Martin Lewis
Easterling & Associates, Inc.
10131 Coors Rd. NW, Suite H-7
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87114

RE: ENGINEER'S CERTIFICATION FOR **ON THE BORDER RESTAURANT** AT QUESTA DEL RIO (B14/D7), SUBMITTED FOR PERMANENT CERTIFICATE OF OCCUPANCY RELEASE, ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED 5/1/96.

Dear Mr. Lewis:

Based on the information provided in the submittal of May 1, 1996, the Engineer's Certification for the On The Border Restaurant located at 10021 Coors Road NW is adequate for Permanent Certificate of Occupancy release.

If you should have any questions, or if I may be of further assistance to you, please call me at 768-2666.

Sincerely,

Susan M. Calongne, P.E.

City/County Floodplain Administrator

c: Andrew Garcia, City Hydrology John Black, owner File



